
From The Headteachers 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Mon 22nd Jul—

Fri 9 Aug 

Mr Brady’s Summer Sports Camp 

Mon 2nd Sept  INSET DAY—Staff Only 

Tues 3rd Sept Children Return to School 

Thurs 5th 

Sept—Fri 6th 

Sept 

Year 6 Trip to The Fort, Dulwich 

Thurs 12 Sept  7pm Parent’s Association Meeting 

Mon 16th Sept  Year 3 Trip to Buckingham Palace 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Newsletter 

 Friday 19th July 2019 

Issue No. 38 

Nursery  Breandan S 

Nursery  Fiadh D 

Class 1 Giovanny E C 

Class 2 Ava R 

Class 3 Vesper S N 

Class 4 Florian D 

Class 5 Felix F 

Class 6 Martina E & Talulah A C 

Class 7 Joseph M 

Class 8 Beniamin B 

Class 9 Catarina F 

Class 10 Lawrence G 

Class 11 Rosa P 

Class 12 Cassius C 

Class 13 Matthew A M 

Class 14 Oskar H 

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 12th July 2019  

Mozambique Cyclone Appeal 
 

We were overwhelmed by the amount of shoes that 
came in today for the Mozambique Cyclone Appeal. On 
behalf of Mrs Tidiman we would to thank you for your 
incredible support.   
 

Farewell 
 

We would like to wish Mrs Kelleher and Mr Dervan best 
wishes for their new careers as we say farewell today. 
Both Mrs Kelleher and Mr Dervan have given invaluable 
service to the school and provided the best education 
and care for the children. We also wish Ms Everett 
success in her new career and particularly thank her for 
her work with the OT club. Finally, we wish Mrs Graham 
all the best as she becomes a new mum and leaves for 
maternity. 
 

Summer Holiday 
 

We have had another successful year and it has been a 
pleasure to be part of the Corpus Christi family as we all 
work in unison to provide the best for our children. We 
wish all our families a restful and happy summer break. 
Good luck to our wonderful Year 6 children and some 
children across the school who are leaving us today as 
they start their new schools in September. 

Message of Thanks 

We would like to express our gratitude for all your best  

wishes, kind words and thoughtful and incredibly generous 

gifts. We have both loved our time as part of the Corpus 

Christi family and will miss the wonderful parents and  

children that make it such a welcoming and special place.  

Mrs. Kelleher and Mr. Dervan 

School Office 

The school office will be open from next Tuesday 23rd July—

Friday 26th July and from Tuesday 27th August—Friday 30th 

August between 9am—2pm if you have uniform orders to 

collect. 

Football Awards 

Congratulations to the boys 

and girls who received awards 

today from Mr Brady and Mr 

Humpage after a great  

season of football, well 

done to them and all the 

children who play. 

Breakfast & After School Care Club 

Breakfast & After School Club are 

extremely popular.  From September we are 

unable to accept additional children.  We  

request that parents make alternative  

arrangements if an emergency arises. 

General Reminders 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz 

A
tt

endance  8th July—
12th July 2019

 

Class  %  

Class        100 9 

Class 99.7 4 

Class      99.3 5 

Class      99.3 14 

Class      99.2 8 

Class      99.2 12 

Class      98.7 N 

Class      98.6 10 

Class      98.6 13 

Class       97.9 1 

Class      96.7 7 

Class      96.4 2 

Class      95.7 6 

Class      94.6 11 

Class      87.1 3 

Congratulations to Class 9 on their 

100% attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

Corpus Christi Parents’ Association would 

like to thank all the parents and friends of 

Corpus Christi for your support this year 

and generosity during this school year.  

We had a very successful Christmas Fair, 

bingo and race night evenings,  summer  

discos,  quiz night for the parents and 

numerous lolly sales.   

Thank you also to the parents who have 

given their time to attend meetings, plan 

and organize these events.  Without your 

commitment the Parents’ Association 

would not be as successful as it is in  

raising funds for our children’s school. 

Educational Trips 

£45.00 per child.  This amount should now have 

been paid.    

School Dinners  Autumn Term 2019  

Years 3—6 

September—October half term  - £72.60. 

If your child is moving from Y2 into Y3 in  

September you will now be charged for school 

dinner. 

Lambeth Council with Cycle Confident 

are providing FREE cycle skills courses 

for children over the summer holidays. 

 

Summer Sports Camp 

  Mr Brady’s Summer Sports 

Camp will take place from 

Monday 22nd July—Friday 

9th August.   

Reception—Year 6 children 

and Year 7 former CC pupils.  

£20 per day,  

siblings £10. 

Booking forms available 

from the school office and 

on our website. 

Secondary School Transfer 

This week the children in Year 5  

received a booklet from Lambeth 

detailing how to apply for your 

child’s secondary school.  If you 

are a Lambeth resident you 

should apply for a place using the 

safe, free and easy to use portal 

via Lambeth’s website,  

Lambeth.gov.uk/admissions. 

If you are not a Lambeth resident 

you must apply through your 

home borough. 

Please ensure you read through 

the booklet and complete your  

application before Thursday 31st 

October 2019. 

Corpus Christi dads at end of year dinner. 

Next event will be Rugby World Cup  

breakfast.  For more info email  

Michael.donnelly@gmail.com or 

benechan@gmail.com 

Baby Sitter Available 

Experienced babysitter available this  

summer, Tilly Stevens-Cox (former 

pupil and daughter of Mrs Stevens-

Cox). Tilly is almost 15 and has 

babysat for other CC families.  

Please contact her on 07802 567668. 

http://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk

